
COURT OF ApPEAL 

PRACTICE DIRECTION No. 5 OF 2018 

Correspondence to the Court 

1. All correspondence to the Court of Appeal is to be addressed to the Registrar of the 

Court of Appeal (the Chief Registrar - section 8 Court of Appeal Act 1949). 

2. All correspondence addressed to the Registrar is to be copied and forwarded at the 

same time to all other parties involved in the proceedings before the Court of Appeal. 

3. This requirement applies to both civil and criminal appeal proceedings. The 

requirement applies also to all correspondence whether it relates to administrative or 

legal matters. 

4. Any correspondence received by the Registry from a party that is not addressed to the 

Registrar and/or has not been copied to all other parties to the appeal shall be returned 

to the sender. The correspondence will not be considered unti l there has been 

compliance with these requirements. 

5. This practice directions takes immediate effect. 

Dated at Suva this 20th day of June. 2018. 

W . D. Calanchini 
PRESIDENT. COURT OF APPEAL 


